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HIGH ACHIEVERS ASSEMBLY
On Monday, we had the privilege to welcome back our High Achievers of the 2022 HSC
to acknowledge their accomplishments.

Congratulations to all of our students on their outstanding results, as well as to our 2022 College
Dux, Tristan.

The assembly was followed by a question and answer session where our current Year 12 students
had the opportunity to ask questions. Thank you for your inspiring words of encouragement to our
Class of 2023 cohort. We wish all of you the best as you pursue the next stage in your journey.
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